
UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF FORT HARE 
P.O. Fort Hare, Cape Province, 

SOUTH AFRICA. 
12th November, 1957. 

Mr. Nathaniel Masemola, 
London School of Economics & Political Science, 
University of London, 
Aldwych, 
Lond0!1...t W.C.2, 
ENGLAND. 

Dear Nathaniel, 

I was very agreeably surprised to receive your letter of 31 October 1957 which 
indicated that you had managed to reach the United Kingdom. I am not going to 
ask how you did it but content myself with congratulating you for having done it. 
A couple of days after I had received your letter, I got one from Canon Collins 
in connection with your application for a scholarship. I have written to him in 
your favour and I trust you will be fixed up in the near future. 

We are in the throes of exams here at Fort Hare, so there is not much time for 
relaxation just now. Anyway I am enjoying my holiday from the Drill Hall although 
1~ won't be long before we have to pack up again to go and sit like dolls in front 
of Mr. Wessels. 

I hope you will meet Mr Selby Ngcobo, one of our lecturers who is also over 
there on a period of study leave. He 1s at the Institute of Commonwealth Studies. 
You will be able to get more Fort Hare news from him. 

In the meantime may I wish you the best of luck and a profitable time in your 
sojourn overseas. Do let us hear from you from time to time. 

Yours sincerely, 

J:/. ~, 


